DUBBO
REGIONAL
COUNCIL

dn
SWIM SEASON IN THE DUBBO

REGION DELAYED UNDER PUBLIC
HEALTHORDER

Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) wishes to advise the community that as
per the most recent COVID-19 NSW Public Health Order, public
swimming pools are not permitted to operate.

The swimming season was scheduled to commence this coming
weekend 4 September 2021. However, will be postponed until the Health
Orders are relaxed.

DRC will advise the public and key stakeholders of new season dates
when they become available.

For more information please contact 6801 4000 or
visit www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/aquatic
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